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From: Bill Jaback [mailto:billj@PIC.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 11:27 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Amendment to GR 23
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Dear Clerk:
 
Please see my attached letter in support of proposed changes to GR 23.
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you very much for your consideration.
 
Sincerely, Bill
 
William C. Jaback, CPA, CPG
Executive Director
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